

Working Together, Learning Together, Growing Together

Sheeplands Avenue, Merrow, Guildford, Surrey. GU1 2SG
Tel: 01483 598544 e-mail: office@bushy-hill.surrey.sch.uk
Head Teacher: Mrs Louisa Dormer BA (Hons), NPQH
Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs Louise Aldridge BA (Hons), PGCE

19th September 2017

Dear Parent / Carer

Year 6 Residential Trip

Monday 4th - Friday 8th June 2018

Our residential trip to France is an exciting venture that brings together two strands of the curriculum - French and History. Our class-based work about World War Two is greatly enriched by the visits to sites of the Second World War and the children are encouraged to use and develop their French Language skills.

We have a booking with a hostel in Grand Camp Maisy for $4^{th} - 8^{th}$ June 2018. This is a small French town approximately 30km from Arromanches, where the D-Day landings took place. We have used the centre before and it is an excellent base for the week. We travel to and from the centre by coach via The Channel Tunnel.

The trip cost will be approximately £290.00, and is payable on Wisepay. If your child would like to attend please pay the non-refundable deposit of £60.00 on Wisepay by Friday 29th September. We will not be able to accept any other children on the trip after this date. If you have any concerns about payment please contact the school office. The balance of the trip can be paid in instalments on Wisepay. The payment plan will be finalised on Wisepay when we know the exact number of children attending.

If your child is entitled to Pupil Premium as part of our Pupil Premium Pledge, £100.00 can be paid towards the cost of the trip. However this £100.00 cannot be used as the deposit.

If you have any immediate queries or concerns regarding the trip or our Pupil Premium Pledge please do not hesitate to speak with your class teacher or Mrs Dormer. There will be formal meetings at a later date when more information will be available.

We hope that as many year 6 children as possible will be able to attend the trip, however if your child does not wish to go, they will be able to enjoy a week of topic-based activities at school.

Yours sincerely

The Year 6 Team







